
January 8, 2018 

The Tama City Council met January 8, 2018 for a budget workshop at 6:00 PM. 
Mayor Carnahan called the meeting to order in the Tama Council Chamber with 
the following Council Members answering to toll call: Ray, Tyynismaa, Babinat. 
Absent: McAdoo and Haughey. Visitors- Julie Shook, Duane Backen, Jason Bina, 
and John Lloyd. 

The City Clerk reviewed with the Mayor and Council the general fund budget 
requests.  

Increasing Police salaries and decreasing Police overtime and part time salaries 
was discussed if it is approved to hire a 6th officer. No decision was made at this 
time.  

 The council will continue the budget review after the council meeting on January 
15th. 

Mayor Carnahan closed the meeting at 8:23 PM.  

____________________________        _____________________________ 
Mike Carnahan, Mayor                              Alyssa Hoskey, City Clerk


